
Mrs. B. Baldwin 
4401 L ke Shore Drive N. W. 
Atlanta, Georgia 

My dear Mr • Baldwin: 

November 7, 1967 

Thank you very much for the copy 
of your letter of October 25th, addre d to th Honorable 
Mayor Ivan Allen, Jr. 

I h v forwarded your 1 tt r on to 
Capt. O. W. Jordan of th Crime Prevention Bur u d 
Capt. J. T. Marl r of the Traffic Bur au, with lnstructio 
to v your problem th ir 1mm diat attention, and to ,,.. 
m v ry ffort to nforce th l w, d tQ lbninate th 
complaint that you r ort d. ' · · · · J 

Sincerely your , 

HTJ: 
c. c. 
C t. O. • Jordan 
Capt. J. T. 1 r 
blind copy to Mayor Ivan Allen , Jr . 




